
$1,700 - 1179 Howard Avenue Unit# 3, Windsor
MLS® #25024249 

$1,700
0 Bedroom, 0.00 Bathroom, 
Multi-family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

Newly renovated residential unit. Super clean
& fully renovated! (Never lived in since
Reno's).  Step into this beautifully updated
2-Bed, 1 bath unit with ceramic and
refurbished hardwood floors, that truly shines.
Brand new  white kitchen w/sleek stainless
steel appliances & ceramic flrs. Brand
new/modern  3 pc bath  w/ceramic flrs, 2
spacious bedrooms, new high efficiency
furnace, central air conditioning to be 
installed. New windows scheduled to be
installed in December 2025 (approx).
Designated parking spot  & fenced yard. Close
to schools, restaurants, shopping centers &
public transportation. Minimum 1  year lease,
credit and employment check required. First
and last month's rent due upon signing. No 
smoking allowed. $1700/month +utilities.
Common area coin operated laundry for added
convenience.   Unit shows very well. schedule
a showing: before its gone. (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # 25024249

Price $1,700

Bathrooms 0.00

Type Multi-family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 1179 Howard Avenue Unit# 3



Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N9A1S6

Amenities

Amenities Laundry Facility

Parking Other

Interior

Heating Natural gas Forced air

# of Stories 2

Exterior

Exterior Brick

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office REMAX PREFERRED REALTY LTD. - 585
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